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Ref:	SA/ADM/2017-215	

	

Paris,	17	March	2017	

	 	
	
Mrs.	Gail	Lord				
Co-President,	
Lord	Cultural	Resources		
1300	Yonge	Street,	Suite	400		
Toronto,	ON	M4T	1X3	
Canada	

	

Dear	Gail,		
	
It	is	with	great	sadness	that	I	have	learned	about	the	recent	passing	of	your	beloved	husband,	Mr.	Barry	
Lord.	
	
Both	Mr.	Lord	and	you	have	been	extremely	active	in	our	field,	with	large	contributions	both	in	theory	
and	 practice	 for	 the	 development	 of	 the	museum	 community	worldwide.	 I	 am	 sure	Mr.	 Lord	will	 be	
missed	by	many	colleagues	and	friends	in	Canada	and	around	the	globe.	
	
On	behalf	of	the	International	Council	of	Museums	and	in	my	own,	I	convey	to	you	and	to		your	family	
my	deepest	condolences.		My	thoughts	are	with	you	and	your	family	at	this	difficult	time.	
	
Yours	sincerely,	

	
Suay	Aksoy	
President	
International	Council	of	Museums	(ICOM)	
	


